
 
Ref: JBIL/SE/2020-21 
Date: 26th May, 2020 
 
 
To,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited                 BSE Limited 
Listing Department C-1, G- Block, Bandra-Kurla                 Department  of  Corporate Affairs 
Complex Bandra (E),            Phiroj Jeejibhoy Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 051                                                         Mumbai – 400 001 
(NSE Symbol: JAIBALAJI)                                               (BSE Scrip Code: 532976) 
                                                                                                                 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub:  Intimation Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements), 2015 
 
This is in continuation of our letter dated 24th March, 2020 wherein the Company had informed of 

the temporary suspension of operations at its manufacturing facilities due to spread of Novel 

Corona virus (COVID-19) pandemic. This is now further to inform that pursuant to the guidelines 

and directives issued by the Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of India and the State 

Government Authorities, necessary permissions have been received by the Company from the 

concerned local authorities to partially resume the operations at its manufacturing facilities with 

very limited manpower.  

 

The Company continues to closely monitor the situation and shall take appropriate action as per 

regulatory guidelines and permissions. 

 

This is for your information and record, kindly acknowledge receipt of the same. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Jai Balaji Industries Limited 

 
Ajay Kumar Tantia 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 


